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Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. E. L. Hammond, 

Assistant Chief Engineer 
Duane Arnold Energy Center 
P.O. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406 

Gentlemen: 

This is in reply to your letter, dated June 9, 1976. Your letter requested 
that the completion of your 1976 operator requalification program be extended 
to March 1, 1977.  

Your letter indicated that this request was being made because of the replace
ment operator training program that will be conducted from June through 
November of this year. Further, your letter indicated that your 1977 Operator 
Requalification Program would be completed in December 1977.  

Based on the information contained in your letter, we have determined that 
the 1976 program may be extended as indicated in your letter.  

I hope this information will be of use to you.  

Sincerely, 

Paul F. Collins, Chief 
Operator Licensing Branch 
Division of Project Management
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Iowa Electric Light & Power Co.  

cc: Jack R. Newman, Esquire 
Harold R. Reis, Esquire 
Lowenstein, Newman, Reis a 
1025 Connecticut Avenue, N 
Washington, D.C. 20036
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Anthony Z. Roisman, Esquire 
Berlin, Roisman & Kessler 
1721 N Street N.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20036

Office of Planning and Programming 
523 East 12th. Street 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319.  

Mr. Dudley Henderson 
Chairman, Linn County 
Board of Supervisors 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406 

Mr. Ed Vest 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Region VII Office 
1735 Baltimore Avenue 
Kansas City, Missouri 64108 

Reference Service 
Cedar Rapids Public Library 
426 Third Avenue, S.E.  
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52401 
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